
We’re excited to offer a summer Math and English enrichment program for eligible students
registered at St. John Bosco School for the 2025–2026 school year!

Program Dates:
June 2 – June 26, 2025 (4 weeks)

Classes held Monday through Thursday

6th & 7th Grade: 9:30 AM – 10:30 AM
8th Grade: 11:00 AM – 12:00 PM

12PM - 1PM: Please bring a sack lunch
6th–8th Combined Session: 1:00 PM – 2:00 PM

Registration Fee:
$300 per student (one-time, non-refundable) Fee is due by 5:00 PM on May 30, 2025.  After
submitting your registration through the Google Form, the Finance Office will email your

invoice. If your child attends the 9:30 session they may stay at school until they finish at 2pm.

We look forward to a great summer of learning, growing, and preparing for the year ahead!

The Salesian Family around the world is invited to renew our trust in Mary Help of  Christians, just like St. John Bosco did during difficult times.
Please join us in praying the Novena to Mary Help of  Christians from May 15–23. You can pray the novena in two ways:

1.By saying the traditional prayers below.
   Novena Prayer (repeat all prayers 3 times):

Our Father
Hail Mary
Glory Be
“Blessed and praised be the Most Holy and Divine Sacrament.”
Hail, Holy Queen
“Mary Help of Christians, pray for us!”

2. By watching daily videos from ANS Media. 

DON’T MISS OUT!

May 20 - 7am - 7:40 Tacos with Dad 
                    Field Day!!

May 22 - May Crowning for 8th Grade (Please bring flowers)
May 23 - 8:15 AM: Baccalaureate Mass (Formal uniform required for Mass)

                    Change to Salesian T-shirt after Mass.
                    7:00-8:00 PM - 8th Grade Graduation

May 24 - Feast of Mary Help of Christians
May 26 - No School - Memorial Day
May 30 - Last Day of School

                    9:00 AM: School Mass
                    Report Cards distributed
                    Picnic with free lunch for all students, faculty, and staff 
                    (Hamburger or Hotdog)
                    (Parents need to order through Pay K12)

       

         

Thank you for your generous support of  the Fun
Nun Run and our Mission Tuesday to help a
Salesian school in Bolivia. We apologize for the
delay in updates, as the Development Office
needed a bit more time to finalize the totals. This
week, we’ll share which students earned the Peter
Piper Pizza field trip (likely Thursday or Friday)
and which class will enjoy Dinner with the Sisters
on Wednesday, May 22 at 6:00 PM. We are truly
grateful for your kindness, patience, and
continued support!

LINK

NOVENA TO MARY HELP OF CHRISTIANS

LINK

ORDR HERE

$25 - Ordering closes at 5 pm, Fri. May
30, 2025. Price increases to $30 after May

30, 2025.

ORDER HERE

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3JczslY6PcwuLm4fgxJEekwB7-dh8riTimo-ppt6i-sxv-Q/viewform
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCM6IfuLP0LlmtOL39mL27Hw
https://secure.payk12.com/school/St-John-Bosco-School-/937/item/267902
https://secure.payk12.com/school/St-John-Bosco-School-/937/item/266976
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3JczslY6PcwuLm4fgxJEekwB7-dh8riTimo-ppt6i-sxv-Q/viewform
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCM6IfuLP0LlmtOL39mL27Hw
https://secure.payk12.com/school/St-John-Bosco-School-/937/item/267902
https://secure.payk12.com/school/St-John-Bosco-School-/937/item/266976

